
 

  

 

   
 

 

 

The Matthew Wong Foundation’s partnership with the Centre for Autism Services Alberta 
represents a meaningful and ongoing commitment to supporting autistic individuals and their 
families across Alberta. Rooted in a shared belief in the power of community, belonging, and 
mental wellness, this collaboration is making a lasting impact on the lives of children, teens, and 
adults with autism. 

Through annual funding support, the Matthew Wong Foundation is helping the Centre offer a wide 
range of enriching programs — from art programs and the annual art show to skill-building 
workshops and inclusive social events and family nights. These initiatives not only provide 
opportunities for creative expression but also play a vital role in supporting the mental health and 
emotional wellbeing of participants. 

Many families describe the Centre as a lifeline — a place where their loved ones feel safe, 
accepted, and understood. Thanks to the Matthew Wong Foundation’s generosity, the Centre 
continues to be that place of belonging, offering connection, confidence, and hope to autistic 
individuals at every stage of life. 

This partnership reflects the spirit of Matthew Wong’s legacy: one that values art as a means of 
expression and healing, and that champions greater understanding and inclusion for the autistic 
community. 

Together, the Matthew Wong Foundation and the Centre for Autism Services Alberta are creating 
more than programs — they’re building a stronger, more compassionate future for autistic 
individuals and their families. 

 

 

Jonathan Robb, CEO 

Centre for Autism Services Alberta 

 


